MEMORANDUM

TO: Charlotte City Council
FROM: Thomas M. Hitch, City Attorney
RE: CITY ATTORNEY REPORT

DATE: August 20, 2020

The following is my report to the City Council on issues in which our office
has been engaged since the last Council meeting:

1. City Manager separation agreement. I have had a number of
conversations with the attorney for the City Manager, Karen Schneider, and the
Mayor. We have come to an agreement on a proposal which the Mayor will be
presenting to the City Council at the Council Meeting. I will be attending the Council
Meeting to answer any questions the City Council might have.

2. City of Charlotte v. Brian Dunn. As you may remember, on August 12,
2020, my associate Molly Coscarelli mailed to the City a summary of the decision of
Judge Maurer in this matter. He granted the City’s judgment against Brian Dunn in
the amount of $18,484, plus costs and other statutory fees.

I'think this is an excellent result. The Judge did make, as set forth on the memo,
certain adjustments because some of the land was not tillable due to the City’s leasing
the land to construct the new softball field.
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